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24th July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are the Future Quest Primary team at UWE Bristol and we have been running the Children’s 

University programme in Little Stoke Primary School over the last year. We are very proud of all the 

activities the children have been involved with over this time and we hope this helps them to feel 

positive for their futures and feel proud of their achievements.  

We are very sad to let you know that we won’t be able to run the Children’s University programme in 

the academic year 2023/24. This is because our funding came from a local council and their funding 

position has changed. This means we do not have access to the resources needed to run the 

programme.  

We would like to thank everyone who has taken part in the Children’s University programme – it has 

been wonderful to support your children. Future Quest Primary will continue to operate in the 

region, running various programme depending on the available funding and wherever possible we 

will link with your school to provide opportunities with UWE Bristol.  

Children’s University Trust now offer an online subscription service, allowing parents to sign up their 

children for a monthly fee of £3.50 per month per child. You can go to www.childrensuniversity.co.uk 

for more details. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

The Future Quest Team 
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